Dear Parents/Carers,

Covingham Park Primary School
The Harriers, Covingham Park, Swindon SN3 5BD

Head: jandrews@covinghampark.bluekitetrust.org

admin@covinghampark.bluekitetrust.org

WWW.cpps.swindon.sch.uk

Phone: 01793 525465

Head Teacher: Mrs J Andrews
Deputy Head: Mrs J Crabbe
Business Manager Mrs C Bacon

Caring for Pupils,
Promoting Success

April 2025

We will be running a choir club for years 1 and 2 on a Thursday after school throughout term 5 (1%, 8, 15t 22" May).
This will give the children an opportunity to sing a variety of songs and experience different genres of music.

Please note that this club will not be running on Thursday 24™ April- it will start in week 2.

Mrs. Crabbe will be running this club after school on a Thursday until 4:00.

Please return the below slip to either your child’s class teacher or to Mrs. Crabbe.

Thank you.

Covingham Park Primary School

Y1/2 Choir with Mrs. Crabbe (1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd May)

| give permission for my child

in Class to

attend this club and | will collect them from the main entrance at 4:00.

Signed:
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